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CIDA MEMBERSHIP MINUTES

 JULY 13, 2009

 

Board Members Present:  Amber Arnett-Bequeaith, Chris Boland, Christy Chester, Ed Hatfield, 
Maria Moore, Scott Brown, Virginia Watson, Tom Roberts, Pat Murfey, Chris Klimek, Monty 
Summers

 

Members Present:  Kerry Amigoni, Elliott Goldstein, Bob Gude, Ben Ross, Darby Trotter, Doc 
and Lynn Snyder, Scott Burnett
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Guests:  Stephanie Isaacson, Roxie Montgomery, Mayre Hoffman, Deb Hall, Mike Shew, Sgt. 
Schriver, Rick Rangel, Sharon Rensonhouse

 

The meeting was brought to order by President Christy Chester.  The treasurer’s report was 
presented and approved.  Maria stated we have a total of $13,443.97 in the bank as of June 30, 
2009.

 

August Clean Up – Sgt. Schriver stated that businesses in our area need to identify the bad 
spots and we would assign people there to clean it up.  Pat Murfey will be getting out a notice of 
the event later.

 

12th St. Viaduct - Darby Trotter stated because of our letters to the city especially the one 
Christy sent, the move to open 12th Street Viaduct three weeks earlier was made.  Christy 
thanked Scott Brown for putting the letter together.  Scott also stated that demolition should start 
on Forrester in late October.

 

Darby Trotter talked about the $75,000 PIAC.  He wrote a proposal to use as matching funds.  
The city has not said no but Darby encouraged us to make applications for the money.  He 
discouraged the asking for sidewalks and curbs because the PIAC group never pays on that.  
Christy asked that Tom Roberts and Monty Summers redo the list.  They will do it.

 



Maria Moore asked if the CIDA is going to spray for weeds?  The motion by Tom Roberts was 
made to spray for weeks on a one time basis.  The motion was approved.  Monty will call the 
exterminator.  Also, Monty Summers will get a bid on graffiti being taken off of city buildings.  
Darby has noted that the city has already taken care of this. 

 

Monty Summers would like to make a motion to have the CIDA pay for a dumpster every once 
in a while. Tom Roberts stated that a little one by Monty’s place would be good for our cleanup 
day.  Monty made the motion and Chris Boland seconded.  The vote passed to pay one time for 
the dumpster to used for the clean up.

 

Christy Chester stated that the West Bottoms was loosing American Compressed Steel.

 

The meeting was adjourned.


